
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
August 15th, 2023 
 
Dear Freeport families, 
 
School Breakfast is free to all students for the 2023/2024 school year. 

This is regardless of student or family eligibility for the free and reduced lunch 
program. You will not need to enroll your student in order to participate in free 
school breakfast. 

“While lunch and à la carte items will continue to be paid, we’re thrilled that 
every student will have access to a healthy, nutritious and delicious breakfast at 
no cost to them or their families,” said Nancy Kohl, President of K-12 at The 
Nutrition Group.  
 
We’re ready for the best year yet! Together, we can ensure your children have 
nutritious meals at school for their optimal health and well-being. Our simple 
mission continues to shine through every aspect of our business: Caring for 
People. Serving Great Food. 
 
Please note we encourage all families to fill out a free and reduced application for 
lunches.  Per the governors approved state budget for education those who 
qualify for free and reduced lunches will receive free lunches.  
 
Please do not hesitate to reach out with any questions or concerns.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Cassandra Mielke 
Director of Food & Nutrition 
mielke@freeport.k12.pa.us 
724-295-5143 ext 1252 


